
Mary Alex <malex@washingtonny.org>

Mailman pond

1 message
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To: malex@washingtonny.org

Good morning,

I am writing in support of the Mailman’s pond application. From reading the fact sheet it seems that Chris has done his
homework and involved proper specialists to analyze his project. He has committed to mitigate the impacts of
construction as much as possible. Building the pond will in my opinion greatly increase the biodiversity of what currently is
a poorly remediated former mine. Thank you, Tim Bontecou 


Sent from my iPhone


